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It is really exciting as I am looking back on valuable time I had spent on the beautiful city Perth 

located in western Australia during 14-22nd November on ACEM 2018 35th Annual scientific meeting 

on the Australasian college for Emergency Medicine (2018). I would like to give my great graduate to 

the ACEM foundation and my nominator Dr Jamie Hendrie for giving me an opportunity to get 

international scholarship award and upgrade my knowledge with how Emergency medicine is 

running in Developed countries with advanced researches and evidence based knowledge. I would 

also like to thanks Karen Eastwood (ACEM Foundation and ICEM Coordinator) for organizing our trip 

in properly organize way. 

15 November 2018 - 2018 -My first day of this programme, all the scholar meet at lobby at 5.30 with 

Karen Eastwood and had opportunity  to have introduction with each other and also discussed 

further days plans what we are going to do in upcoming days. 

16 November 2018 - all the scholar meet at hotel lobby and had opportunity to visit Royal flying 

doctors service where scholars were accompanied by FACEM Chris Curry and Karen Eastwood and 

also had opportunity to visit Perth Children’s Hospital. We also got opportunity to visit Kings Park 

from where we got a nice view of the Perth. 

 

16 November 2018 - We visited Fiona Stanley Hospital where FACEM Dr Ngaire Caruso had 

introduced the Triage system and got the opportunity to visit the emergency department. Same day 



also got opportunity to visit Rottnest Island Nursing post and explore with cycling this island and see 

the Rottenest. 

 

18-22 November - Attended college ceremony and welcome reception, ASM networking dinner, 

Gala dinner, where we got opportunity meet with Emergency physician of different countries and 

able to learn different scientific session and learn and share  ideas. 



 

 

I am so proud that I got chance to present that how we are running our Emergency and providing 

our best care to our patient with our limited resource. 

Finally I would like to pay gratefulness to all contributed to providing this life time service and made 

this events uneventful. 

 

 


